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Complete the 2012 Census of Agriculture

Agriculture Secretary Tom Vilsack would like to remind producers to fill out the 2012 census of
agriculture, which provides the agency with uniform, comprehensive and impartial agriculture data
for every county in the U.S. Census forms were mailed in early January and are due Feb. 4, 2013.
Farmers can return their forms by mail or online by visiting www.agcensus.usda.gov.
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